
Have your Resume Reviewed by an 
AIAA Engineering Professional 

Please send your resume to DaytonCincyAIAAEvents@gmail.com 
and we will provide you with feedback at the 39th Dayton-Cincinnati 

Aerospace Sciences Symposium on March 5, 2014 held at the 
Sinclair Conference Center, 444 West Third St., Dayton OH 45402 

American Institute of 
Aeronautics and Astronautics 
Dayton-Cincinnati Section 

Think Your Resume Can Be 
Improved with the Right Help? 

The Dayton-Cincinnati Section of AIAA is collecting 
resumes from engineers that have recently 
graduated and are interested in obtaining a career in 
the aerospace industry. Our professional members 
will give you some great pointers and tips on how to 
make your resume more effective and stand out. 
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